
HWG report to Dec DPC 

The HWG met virtually on Nov 21st. Unfortunately, a key member, from Hastoe, was unable 

to attend for family reasons. However, it was important that the rest of us met to ensure we 

all had a common understanding of the work done/underway at DNP, as this was the final 

meeting the current DNP rep to this workgroup could attend before moving to a new job in 

Plymouth next week. We thanked Alex for his inputs into the project and wished him well in 

his new role. We ran through the topics Alex had been working on and he clarified points 

which were unclear and agreed to liaise with others to ensure our questions were addressed 

and that our project was given priority by his successor. We also agreed a response to the 

letter sent by Mr Ed Lewis, previously circulated to all the council. 
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